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City Centre 
Newsletter 
 

Your local team 

 

You have told us you are experiencing issues with: Retail crime particularly focussed around 

the Haymarket Shopping Centre; Drug use and the associated anti-social behaviour around 

Angel Gateway and the Market Place; Anti-Social Behaviour around Abbey Park Campus, 

Memory Lane and the surrounding industrial areas. 

What matters to you  

What we will do 

To tackle the issues raised we will conduct a number of focused actions which will include; 

• Hold regular engagements with students at Leicester College discussing the impact of 

Anti-Social Behaviour and how to keep themselves safe. 

• Conduct pro-active patrols around Abbey Park Campus focussing on identifying those 

committing anti-social behaviour and beginning the incremental approach to tackle this. 

• Conduct reassurance and proactive visits to stores reporting shop thefts in order to 

identify offenders and bring them to justice. 

• Hold engagements around the Market Place with partner agencies to offer support to 

those engaging in drug related activities. 

• Conduct proactive patrols of hotspot areas to target offenders and bring them to justice. 

PS Zane Tompkins . PC Karl Turner .  PC Ellis Stretton . PC Tom Page-Brown . PC Katie Spencer .     

PC Jordan Spencer . PC Elliot Godden . PCSO Bec Sanders . PCSO Donna Green . PCSO Jane Elton  . 

PCSO Tim Jones 
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News 

  

 

Community engagements 
 

Monday 15th April 2024 @ 11:30-12:30 

Crime prevention event at Blood Donor Centre 

Friday 19th April 2024 @ 16:30-18:00 

Drop in Event at Haymarket Shopping Centre 

Wednesday 17th April 2024 @ 11:00-13:00 

Drop in Event at Leicester Central Library 

 

 

The City Beat Team were honoured 

to be joined by the High Sherriff of 

Leicestershire Mrs Henrietta Chubb 

JP. The High Sherriff joined officers 

on patrol to best understand the 

issues with face in our city. 

Our beat teams have been supporting many of our reli-

gious settings during the Islamic Holy Month of Rama-

dan. We have been very honoured to be invited to 

break fast at The City Retreat and Leicester College. 

We have also been showing support towards our col-

leagues who are observing the fast during Ramadan. 

March brought the National Spiking Aware-
ness Week. Our Beat Team have been hold-
ing stalls giving out anti-spiking straws and 
also glass covers. 

Simon Langton, 39, who targeted City Cen-
tre businesses has been jailed for 6 months 
for his crimes. PCSO Tim has been working 
with our stores to aid getting this conviction. 


